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REMINDER - 30-day Feedback Period for draft 
Regulation Respecting Requests for Eviction 

Orders 
 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 3, Tsothohrhkó:wa/January 2024) The Kahnawà:ke Legislative 
Commission (KLC) wishes to remind the community that the draft Regulation Respecting 
Requests for Eviction Orders pursuant to the Kahnawà:ke Residency Law is still available 
for the mandatory thirty (30) day Feedback Period.   
 
The draft Regulation 30-day Feedback Period ends on Wednesday, 10, 
Tsothohrhkó:wa/January 2024. 
 
To view the draft regulations, please click here. 
 
Feedback can be sent to feedback@mck.ca, tonya.perron@mck.ca,  or 
kevin.fleischer@mck.ca. Comments can also be dropped off in person to Kevin 
Fleischer at the Court of Kahnawà:ke offices in the Village area, just a half block west of 
the Golden Age Club. 
 

-30- 
 
For further information on the Law, please contact the following: 
Tonya Perron, Portfolio Chief, at 450-632-7500, tonya.perron@mck.ca;  
Kevin Fleischer, Commissioner of Justice, at 450-638-5647, kevin.fleischer@mck.ca  
 
For further information on the process, please contact:  
kls@mck.ca  
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